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Good	afternoon	Seniors,		
	
First	of	all,	we	want	to	thank	you	for	your	patience	and	understanding	during	this	very	confusing	and	
unprecedented	time.	We	appreciate	your	patience	and	fortitude	as	our	district	has	had	the	difficult	task	
of	evaluating	and	making	decisions	on	senior	activities,	taking	into	consideration	the	safety	and	well-
being	of	all	students.	District	officials	did	not	take	this	task	lightly	and	have	been	careful	to	take	their	
time,	in	hopes	that	the	conditions	of	COVID-19	would	improve.	
	 	
Unfortunately,	as	we	are	all	aware,	there	are	still	many	restrictions	in	place	for	large	gatherings.	These	
restrictions	have	forced	our	vendors	to	cancel	Prom,	senior	breakfast	and	GradNite	2020.	All	
stakeholders	have	waited	as	long	as	they	could	to	make	this	difficult	decision	because	we	understand	
the	importance	of	these	events	to	you	and	your	classmates.	Our	hearts	hurt	knowing	that	this	is	not	the	
senior	year	you	expected,	but	your	health	and	well-being	are	our	main	priorities.		
		
With	the	cancellation	of	these	senior	activities,	anyone	who	purchased	a	ticket	to	any	of	these	events	
can	request	a	refund.		
	

• Did	I	buy	a	Prom	or	Senior	Breakfast?	–	Click	to	see	the	list	and	see	if	you	purchased	a	prom	
and/or	Senior	Breakfast	ticket.	

	

Once	you	confirm	that	you	purchased	a	ticket	for	any	of	these	senior	events,	please	click	on	the	link	
below	and	take	a	few	minutes	to	fill	out	the	google	form.	This	will	help	us	expedite	the	process	of	issuing	
refunds	by	ensuring	proper	names	and	mailing	addresses(Checks	will	be	written	out	to	parents	ONLY).	
	

• Prom/Senior	Breakfast	Ticket	Refund	Request	
 

Please	know	that	we	will	make	every	effort	to	get	these	refunds	to	you	in	a	timely	manner,	but	it	may	
take	up	to	2	-	3	weeks	to	receive	your	check	in	the	mail.	Due	to	safety	considerations,	there	is	currently	
not	an	option	to	pick	up	your	check	in	person.	
		

• GradNite	ticket	refund	form	–	Handled	by	PTSA.	Please	contact	them	at	
eastlakeptsa@gmail.com	if	you	have	any	questions,	they	will	post	more	details	on	their	website	
HERE	

		
We	know	how	difficult	this	has	been	for	you	and	that	you	may	still	have	unanswered	questions.	We	are	
here	to	support	you	now	and	throughout	the	rest	of	your	senior	year.	While	there	are	many	things	
beyond	our	control,	we	are	still	exploring	opportunities	to	celebrate	you	and	the	rest	of	the	Class	of	
2020.	Although	some	of	these	ways	may	not	be	traditional,	they	will	strive	to	highlight	the	amazing	
things	that	you	and	your	classmates	have	accomplished.		
		
Please	stay	safe,	take	care,	and	as	always,	if	you	have	any	questions,	please	feel	free	to	contact	me	via	
email	at	david.lopez@sweetwaterschools.org	
	

Respectfully,	
David	Lopez	
Assistant	Principal	of	Student	Activities	


